
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Dear Families, 

It has been lovely to welcome the sunshine back this week. The children 
have been enjoying spending some time up at the Bowling Green enjoying the 
weather. Starfish enjoyed a special visit from a Shetland Pony this week as 
part of their Animal topic. What a treat! Seals are continuing to enjoy 
their Egyptian topic and I have seen some wonderful Egyptian themed 
homework coming in. I never knew you could make a pyramid in so many 
different forms! A big well done to the Dolphins who played their first 
football league matches this week, They certainly enjoyed the experience 
and are excited to play again next week. It was lovely to hear that some 
of our Year 6 children from last year went along to support them too. 
Special thanks to Mrs Wilcox for coaching them. 

Next week we will be launching our Readathon challenge. We are very 
excited to get involved in such an amazing project which promotes reading 
for our children and also those currently in hospital. Look out for more 
details from Mrs Eva. 

Wishing you a blessed and relaxing weekend, 

Mrs Power 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Flushing C of E Primary School 

 

WEEK ENDING: 26th September 2025 



Data Collection Sheets  

Please remember to return your data sheet even if there are no changes.  
Thank You. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Listed below are the fun activities Sophie and Ellen have planned for After School Club.  Please book your 
child's place through Parent Pay at the cost of £6.00 for session from 3.15—4.30 Monday to Thursday.  
There is no club on a Friday now.   

Please can we ask that you are on time to collect your child as any collection after 4.30 will incur the late 
charge of £1.00 per minute.  This was in place last year as well. 

 Monday 29th – Junk Modelling 
 Tuesday 30th – Badminton 
 Wednesday 1st – Dance 
 Thursday 2nd – Make a Mask 
 Monday 6th – Play dough 
 Tuesday 7th – Obstacle Course 
 Wednesday 8th – Dance 
 Thursday 9th – Leaf rubbings 

Sophie and Ellen on a Thursday are more than happy to help your children in their homework if it involves arts and 
craft.  Please let them know prior to the day. 



8th October—Open Morning for prospective new parents—9.30—10.30 

14th October—Last sailing Session 

23rd October—Harvest festival at the church 14:15—15:15 

24th School closed—Inset Training Day. 

27th October—31st October—half Term 

10th November—Class Meetings—Dolphins 2.15   

11th November – 8.30 am – Individual and siblingsÕ photos NEW 

11th November—Flu Injections 

11th November—Class Meetings Seals and Dolphins 

12th November—Class Meetings— Starfish 

12th December—Starfish Nativity—Church 

16th December—Key Stage 2 Carol Service 

18th December—possible cinema trip and last day of term 

19th December—Inservice Training Day. 

 

PRAISE AWARDS 

Well done to the following children who received their Praise award 
Certificate in assembly today. 

Starfish - 

Seals – Sol and  Nina 

Dolphins – Louie and Sennen 

 

 

Sailing Regatta – Two of our children Finn and 
Mary took part in a sailing regatta over the 
holidays, below is a picture of them taking part. 



 

 

Starfish were lucky enough to have a visit from a Shetland Pony this week, 

 



 

 

Dolphins class this week have in their art lesson this week been working on 
World War II, here are two examples by Arlo and Roman 

 



 



 

Happy National Support Staff Appreciation Day to all our wonderful staff! 
We are so lucky to have you all and we love you to bits. 

 

  

 

 

Last week we celebrated International Day of Peace in worship. The 
children learnt about spreading peace at school and across the world. 

It was lovely that Sadie, Arlo, Nina, Elsie, Wilf and Scarlett were so 
inspired that they made some artwork at home to celebrate peace. 



  

  

 

A couple of safety reminders: 

•             We are encouraging the children not to play, swing or climb on the bars outside of 
school. They can be dangerous if children slip or fall. 

•             Please be aware that the hill going up to the bowling green next to the school is 
not pedestrianised. Cars can and do come down the hill and there is poor visibility at the 
boƩom. Please can you ensure that if your child is crossing the boƩom of the hill with you 
that they check up the hill before crossing. 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


